
Law Review

Land Survey law that is in use was written way back 1957. The changes that have taken place including

technological advancement calls for review of the law. Attempts to review the law began some five years back by

formulating a policy but had always ended in being rejected. Recently it was suggested that because we already have

a Land Policy of 1995 in place there is no need for a new policy but rather use the existing policy to review the Land

survey Ordinance of 1957 now referred to as Land Survey Act no. 324. The review will be carried out with the

support of World Bank Funds under PSCP.
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